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***Next Meeting*** 

Date Change - 1st Tuesday of the Month 
 

Tuesday,  November 4,  2008 
ELECTION DAY 

Vote before the meeting! 
  

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 

 

MAIN PROGRAM 

 

“What we learned in Long Beach” 
 

GUEST SPEAKER 
 

Convention Delegates & 

Other Guest Speakers Including 

Paul Taylor & Manny Garcia 

 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 
 

Social Hour     5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 7:00 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 
 

MENU 
 

Italian Minestrone Soup, New Age Chicken Bleu 

& Mississippi Mud Pie 
 

MEETING RESERVATIONS 
 

$30.00 Reservation / $40.00 W/O Reservation 

“FREE” with sign up of New Member 

$15.00 off if you bring a Guest 
Please reserve by FRIDAY, October 31, 2008 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney, (508) 238 – 2030 
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     Membership News 
 

           New Members 

 

It is my pleasure to welcome the following new member to the Boston Chapter: 

 

Ron Belling Burt Process Equipment West Brookfield, MA  Affiliate 

Dorian Alba Zade Company  Boston, MA   Full 

 

 

 As of October 1st, the Boston Chapter is the second largest chapter with a total of 357 

members.  Our membership is comprised of 184 Full members, 45 Associate members, 83 

Affiliate members, 5 Government members, 28 Special members, 4 Life members, and 7 Re-

tired members. 

 

 As is the case every month, I have received our updated membership roster from Soci-

ety.  This month, there are 15 members who are past due in sending their membership dues 

payment into Society.  Maybe you’ve changed addresses this past year and haven’t received 

your membership renewal notice.  If so, let me know so I can forward your new contact informa-

tion on to Society.  

 

 Whatever the case, I just want to make the following members aware that they are in 

jeopardy of being dropped from the membership roster by Society. Those on the list are 

DeBonis, Conoby, Dube, Cannizzaro, Doyle, O’Neill, Faulkner, Chaviano, Petrie, Coduri, Wong, 

Ecklund, Kealty, Holway and Moffatt.  To those who have already sent in your payment, thank 

you.  For the remainder, please consider this as a gentle reminder to do so.  If you need another 

dues invoice, please call me and I’ll arrange for one to be sent out to you.  If you need to update 

your contact information, please let me know.  I’d appreciate it. 

 

 
 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Memb., Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

    President 

    Fredrick S. Neth, CPD 

    Cosentini Associates 

    Tel:  (617) - 494 - 9090 xt 327 

    Fax:  (617) - 494 - 9292 

    e-mail:  fneth@cosentini-ma.com 

 

    V. P. Technical 

    James Polando, PE, CPD 

    WSP  Flack + Kurtz 

    Tel:  (617) - 210 - 1639 

    Fax:  (617) - 210 - 1800 

    e-mail:  James.Polando@wspfk.com32 

 

    V. P. Legislative 

     Manuel B. Garcia, PE, CPD 

     Tel / Fax: (774) - 202 - 7677 

     e-mail:  mgarcia43@comcast.net 

 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 

 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net 

 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    George Fischer Sloane, Inc. 

    Tel:  (501) - 658 - 1115 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 

 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 

 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 

 

    Education Chairman 

    Al Marzullo PE, CPD 

    The Marzullo Group  

    Tel:  (617) - 331 - 8714 

    Fax:  (617) - 591 - 2086 

    e-mail:  al@marzullo.com 

 

    Website Chairman 

    Denis J. Perreault 

    Arcane Corporation 

    Tel:  (508) - 369 - 4717 

    e-mail:  denis@arcanecorp.com 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 
         

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Tom J. Farrell 

    Tel:  (781) - 344 - 1988 

President’s Report 
 

 The September meeting was presented by Thomas Burroughs and Mike O’ 

Toole of SEI Companies.  We thank them for their  very educational talk about Build-

ing Information Management systems.  As was stated at the Meeting the Boston Chapter board of 

Directors is attempting to put together a one or two day seminar on Revit.  Look for more informa-

tion on this in future newsletters. 

 

I would also like to encourage the affiliates of the chapter to get involved in the equip-

ment for the boy scouts that John Callahan has been spear heading. This will be a very worthwhile 

cause for the chapter and I commend John for all his hard work. 

 

As you are reading this in November the Boston delegation will have returned from the 

National business and the EPE in Long Beach California.  I know Jim Polando’s program for this 

month is for a few members who attended to get up and give synopsis of the seminars they at-

tended.  Please listen to them as the Board of Directors is trying very hard to disseminate to the 

Chapter members all the information we are getting from National.  Also if you have any questions 

about society business feel free to ask any of the chapter delegates.  

 

 The product show committee should be starting the process of putting next years prod-

uct show together.  Any one who wishes to Volunteer should talk with a board member. 

 

Manny Garcia has been asked by the Massachusetts board of plumbers and gas fitters 

to get the Chapter’s opinion about the review of Sovent systems and syphonic drainage systems. 

The Boston Chapter board and Manny’s legislative committee have drafted a response to this 

issue. This is a large step forward for the chapter and we thank the Massachusetts board of 

plumbers and gasfitters for this opportunity. 

 

 

By Frederick Neth, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 
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Technical Report 
 

 

“What We Learned In Long Beach” 
 

 Come join the fun as your ASPE Convention Dele-

gates present, “What we learned in Long Beach”!!!  We have 

commitments from some of your Convention Delegates, and I 

have been working on others, but at the newsletter deadline, I 

was still twisting arms.. 

 

 This should be a great session, and will include mul-

tiple presenters, sharing what was presented and what they 

learned at the technical sessions in Long Beach.  Bring your 

questions, and ask the delegates about any of the sessions 

from the convention. 

 

As of the newsletter deadline we have the following: 

 

Paul Taylor: Solar Water Heating, or Forensic Engineering, or 

High Containment Plumbing Systems (or all of the above)… 

 

Manny Garcia: Grey Water Systems. 

 

Plan on a good time, technical hand-outs of as many of the 

session as we can, and some general thoughts on the Con-

vention experience. 

 

Hope to see you all there.. 
 

By James Polando, PE, CPD, V.P. Technical 

Dale L. Powell 
Regional Manager 
 

Copper Development Association Inc. 

P.O. Box 6687  
Harrisburg, PA 17112-0687 
Tel: (717) 533-0353   
Fax: (717) 533-1688 
dpowell@cda.copper.org 
www.copper.org 

 

CDA is a not-for-profit trade association 
that serves as the market development 
and engineering services arm of the cop-
per and brass industry in the United 
States.  CDA is your source for informa-
tion related to copper and copper  alloys. 

 

PLUMBING MUSEUM  

COMES TO  

WATERTOWN, MASS. 
 
Grand opening to be announced in the near future. 

Visit this ad each month for updates. 

 

November Meeting  

Date Change 
 

 

Please be aware that the  

November Monthly Meeting is the 

First Tuesday in November 

November 4th 
 
 

REMEMBER TO VOTE BEFORE YOU GO!! 
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Fax: 978-749-3183 
e-mail:  AJackman@rdkimball.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Richard D. Kimball Company, Inc. has specialized for over 100 years in 
providing high-quality HVAC, Plumbing, Fire Protection, and Electrical 
design engineering services. Today we deliver MEP/FP and 
telecommunications design, systems commissioning and building 
management support services to some of New England’s leading 
businesses and institutions.  
 

Fire Protection Engineers and Designers 

Plumbing Engineers and Designeers  
Boston, Andover and New Brunswick, NJ 

 

Duties include the survey of existing engineering systems, performing 
hydraulic calculations, writing specifications, and performing code research 

on a number of concurrent projects. Candidate will also be coordinating with 
other engineering disciplines as needed.   
 

A 4-year engineering degree is preferred along with 1-5 years relevant 
experience designing plumbing and/or fire protection plans and 
specifications. A solid understanding of hydraulic calculations is needed 
along with background in AutoCAD Rev 2004 or above.  Also requires 

knowledge of Massachusetts Codes and NFPA Standards. Must possess 
excellent written and oral communication skills. 
 
We offer a comprehensive benefits package which includes HMO Blue 
Health Insurance, Dental, 401(k), Profit Sharing, Short-Term and Long-Term 
Disability Insurance, Tuition Reimbursement, Flextime, Life Insurance, 
Bonus Opportunities, and more.  Interested applicants should apply online at 

www.rdkengineers.com/careers or mail or fax resume to: 
 

Richard D. Kimball Company, Inc. 
Human Resources 

200 Brickstone Square, Andover, MA  01810-1488 
careers@rdkengineers.com 

Phone 978-296-6315 Fax 978-296-6316 

Andover, MA 

Boston, MA 

New Brunswick, NJ 

 

 

This could be 
 

your advertising space. 
 

 

It is not to late 

to advertise in this years newsletter. 

 

Contact Dawn Pokorny 

At 508-520-0133 for more information. 

  
The Spencer Turbine Company 
 

      Manufacturer’s of:  
 

 UL-Listed Hermetic Natural Gas Boosters 

 Central Vacuum Systems for Housekeeping,   
   Oral, and Surgical Laser Smoke Evacuation 

 

 Represented by: Environmental Air Specialties   
    P.O. Box 541 – Grafton, MA 01519 
    p: 508-839-6157 – f:  508-839-4431 
     www.easne.com     
 

 Maurice Brodeur – Sales/Engineering    
 Cell: 508-958-6346 – mbrodeur@easne.com     

 

  

SLOAN VALVE CO. • HALSEY W. TAYLOR CO. • LEONARD VALVE CO. 
WATER SAVER • GUARDIAN • GEORGE FISCHER 

JUST • ACORN • MIFAB • CHRONOMITE 

 
 

J.H. POKORNY ASSOCIATES 
 
 
      
     1502 PROVIDENCE HIGHWAY           TEL (781) 762-2661 
     NORWOOD, MA 02062           FAX (781) 762-5949 
     www.jhpokorny.net                        info@jhpokorny.net 
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Boston Chapter  
35th Anniversary Celebration 

 
 

 I would like to take the opportunity to personally thank all those that took time out of their busy sched-

ules to attend the Boston Chapters 35th Anniversary celebration and wine tasting event last month. 

For those of you that missed the celebration you missed a fantastic evening.  It was an great opportunity to 

see old friends and meet new ones. 

 I would also like to thank the Boston Chapter Board of Directors for there support and participation for 

this Chapter social function.  I would like to personally thank each of the members of my committee that 

worked hard in planning and organizing the fantastic event: 

 

Frank Teebage 

Albert Fehrm 

Pat Haney 

Rich Pokorny 

 

 Without there help this event would have not been such a fantastic event.  Please checkout the pic-

tures from the event on page 6 of this newsletter. 

 

By William Hughes, CPD, 35th Chairman 

  
The Spencer Turbine Company 
 

      Manufacturer’s of:  
 

 UL-Listed Hermetic Natural Gas Boosters 

 Central Vacuum Systems for Housekeeping,   
   Oral, and Surgical Laser Smoke Evacuation 

 

 Represented by: Environmental Air Specialties   
    P.O. Box 541 – Grafton, MA 01519 
    p: 508-839-6157 – f:  508-839-4431 
     www.easne.com     
 

 Maurice Brodeur – Sales/Engineering    
 Cell: 508-958-6346 – mbrodeur@easne.com     

 

 

ASK THE ARCHITECT ? 

We have a few questions and we are looking for 

more…..What have you got??? 
 

Do you have a question about why Architects have a very different approach to things than engineers do? 

Do you want to know what makes them tick? 

Do you want to know why Architects think engineers are overpaid and underworked? 

Do you want to know how to solidify a relationship with an Architect? 

Do you want to know why Architects are the prime consultant and the Engineers are not? 

 

Well now is your chance……………………...Please submit your questions to “ASK THE ARCHITECT” 

c/o dawnp@jhpokorny.net, and get the answer from our panel of Architects. 

 

The Boston Chapter of ASPE has privilege of hosting a column, Ask the Architect. We will submit all appro-

priate questions to our panel of Architects, and will post the questions and responses in a later edition of 

the newsletter. We have a small group of Architects (to remain nameless) that have agreed to field ques-

tions from engineers with the idea of building a better understanding of what makes Architects different 

that engineers. The idea is to form better relationships, based on a better understanding of each other. 
 

This forum, and the exchange, does not represent any Architectural or Engineering group or society. 
 

This promises to be fun and educational.  You may not like some of the answers, but candid dialog is what 

this is about. You can identify yourself, or remain anonymous, as you elect.  Please submit your questions, 

and get involved in what should be an enjoyable exchange between professionals. 

mailto:dawnp@pokorny.net
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ASPE Boston Chapter  

35th Anniversary Celebration 

Pictures 
 

   

Who is this little guy?? 
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AHA Consulting Engineers, Inc. located in  
Lexington, MA has positions available in the  
Plumbing Department for Designer and a Project Engineer.  
 
We offer competitive salary, comprehensive medical &  
dental insurance, life and disability insurance, 401K, tuition 
reimbursement and flexible hours. 
  
 
 

Email your resume to: jobs@aha-engineers.com 
 
 
 
AHA Consulting Engineers, Inc.  
10 Maguire Road, Suite 121, 
Lexington, MA 02421 
Fax: 781 372-3100 

 

 

 

 

 Residential 

 Commercial 
 
 

 Institutional 

 Healthcare 
 

David Gooding, Inc., 173 Spark Street, Brockton, MA 02302 
1-800-836-3441 or (508) 894-2000 / Fax: 508-894-2005 / www.goodingd.com 

For all of your faucet needs 

 

Newsletter Advertising 
 

We are still accepting advertisements  

for the 2008-2009 advertising year. 
 

WE OFFER BUSINESS CARD  

SIZE ADVERTISEMENT 

The exact size is 3½” Wide X 2” High. 

The cost for the advertisement is $650/yr. 

Ads will not be pro-rated. 

 
We only need new electronic files on new or changing ads. 

If this is an exact repeat of last years ad do not send a new file. 
 

Acceptable file extensions formats are:  

“doc“ or  “pub” or “jpg”.  

Please do not have artwork scanned,  

as it compromises the quality of your ad.   

There will be an additional $75.00 set up fee  

each time there is an ad change during the year. 
 

ADS are to be the size of a business card –  

but do not need to be just a business card  

they may or may not include  

a persons name and can include line information,  

as long as the size and orientation is,  

as stated, 3 ½” wide X 2” high. 
 
 

For an Ad Request Form & Payment information  

contact Dawn Pokorny at 508-520-0133 

or dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
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Plumbing & Fire Protection Designer 
Designer with 4-8yrs experience specializing in plumbing  
systems on Residential, Institutional, retail, and corporate pro-
jects. 

 
Responsibilities: 
Plumbing design engineer on multiple projects from schematic  
through construction phases. Complete designs with little su-
pervision 
Coordinate project work between design trades. Field obser-
vation and documentation skills necessary. 

 
Qualifications/Experience: 
Strong communication skills, ability to work in a fast-paced 
environment with multiple deadlines. CDP, CET a plus 
Proficiency in Microsoft Office, Outlook and AutoCAD, Hydrau-
lic Calculation Preparation experience is preferred. 

 
We offer competitive salary, benefits, 401K, tuition reimburse-
ment, profit sharing and commission opportunities, and much 
more.  

 
 
Contact:    www.cubellis.com 
Alicia Calascibetta   281 Summer Street 
Sr. Corporate Recruiter  Boston, MA 02210 
recruiter@cubellis.com  Fax#:617.830.0608 

 

FREE DINNER AT NEXT ASPE MEETING 
Be one of the first two people to email the  

answers to the following questions to: 

richp@jhpokorny.net  

And get a FREE DINNER at the  

September Meeting 
 
 

1. Who  is the boy in the pictures from the 35th 

anniversary party”? 

2. Who is spearheading the work with the Boy 

Scouts? 

mailto:recruiter@cubellis.com
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Copper Development Association 3 K Ross Co. 3 Symmons 9 

David Gooding, Inc. 7 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 10 T & S Farrell 8 

Emerson Swan 8 Leonard Valve 7 Tower Hill Sales Associates, Inc. 3 

Environmental Air Specialties 4 Mar Cor Purification 9 W.P. Haney / Watts 10 

Fire Pump Testing Company 9 Milwaukee Valve 7 Walter F. Morris Company 4 

Gourley 7 New England Combustion Products 10   

Guardian Equipment 8 Practical Applications 4   

Halsey Taylor 3 Quantum Engineering 10   

J. H. Pokorny Associates 4 Sloan Valve Company 4   

Index of Paid Advertisers 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 

 

This could be 
 

your advertising space. 
 

 

It is not to late 

to advertise in this years newsletter. 

 

Contact Dawn Pokorny 

At 508-520-0133 for more information. 

 

November Meeting  

Date Change 
 
 

 

Please be aware  

that the  

November Monthly Meeting  

is the 

First Tuesday in November 
 

November 4th 
 

Be aware that it is also  

Election Day so 
 

REMEMBER TO VOTE  

BEFORE YOU GO!! 
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 

Tuesday 

4th 

November 

 

Next  

Event Send to: 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

TM 

 
 

 

 

B
o

s
to

n
 C

h
a

p
te

r 
- 

A
M

E
R

IC
A

N
 S

O
C

IE
T

Y
 O

F
 P

L
U

M
B

IN
G

 E
N

G
IN

E
E

R
S

 

From: 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 


